
 
 
 

Foxhills Federation Book Fair  
Wednesday 15th November – Monday 20th November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Excitingly, the fantastic Scholastic Book Fair will once again be coming to Foxhills Junior School! This event is 
always popular, with a huge variety of books at discounted prices. This year, a wider range of the books are on 
offer for £5 or less. Buying from the Book Fair is a great way to support reading at our school, as for every £1 
you spend through Scholastic, the school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards, to buy brand new books for our 
library and classrooms.   

Children will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair with their class to browse and buy books, and we will 
also have two after-school sessions where parents and siblings can come and visit too.    

Please see the table below for the day your child’s class will be visiting the fair during the school day. 
They may purchase books on this day, or just browse to purchase later. 

 
Wednesday 15th Nov 

Junior School 
 

Thursday 16th Nov 
Infant School 

 

We also welcome you to come to one of our school sessions for parents, which will take place in our library 
from 3:15 – 3:45pm on Wednesday 15th November, Thursday 16th November and Friday 17th November. If 
you would like to attend one of these sessions, please make your way to the Junior school library via the 
school office where staff will be available to assist.  
 

How to purchase books from the Book Fair: 

 Children bring cash or vouchers to spend during their year group’s browsing time (see table above) in a named 

envelope.  

 Visit https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers to purchase vouchers for your child to spend, available in 

£5, £10, £15, £20 and £25. 

 Parents can also pay online for a child to collect their book from school. Your child will need to bring in their 

payment confirmation details. https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

 Parents can pay by cash or card during the after-school sessions, or can use the online payment system on the 

day. Parents can use the QR code from Scholastic to make payments on the day. 

 If your child makes a note of their chosen book and cost, payment can be sent in via the school office, with 

confirmation of an online payment or correct amount of cash, and their book will be given to them.  

Please note that if some books are very popular, there may be delays in bringing your child’s copy home as we 
will need to order more.  

If you have any questions about the Book Fair, please get in touch with us via the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Griffiths & Mrs Datlen 

 & For further information, please take a look at the parent section of the Scholastic Book Fair website: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents 
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